
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Abutter Notice 
Notification of Development of Regional Impact  

June 30, 2025 

Dear Abutters, 

Subject: Notification of Planning Board Meeting for Proposed Development at 114 West Road, 

Canterbury 

This letter serves as formal notification that the Canterbury Planning Board has determined the 

proposed major subdivision of 114 West Road to have potential regional impact, as outlined in RSA 

36:57. You are hereby notified of your rights to attend and testify regarding the proposed development. 

Details of the Meeting: 

• Site Walk: July 22, 2025, at 6:00 PM 

o Location: 114 West Road, Canterbury, NH 03224 

• Public Hearing: July 22, 2025, at 7:00 PM 

o Location: Canterbury Town Hall, 10 Hackleboro Road, Canterbury, NH 03224 

Enclosures: 

• A copy of the Canterbury Planning Board’s draft meeting minutes from June 24, 2025 

Please note that you are encouraged to participate in the public hearing to express your views or 

concerns regarding this development. Your input is valued and will assist the Planning Board in its 

review process. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Canterbury Planning 

Board at 603-783-9955 ext. 10 or landuseadministrator@canterburynh.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Brendan O’Donnell 

Chair, Canterbury Planning Board 


